
STATE OF CONNECTICUT PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

LEGAL NOTICE 

Request for Proposal # 2025-0901: 

Connecticut Quitline Services 

 
The Connecticut Department of Public Health is seeking proposals to implement and maintain 

the Connecticut Quitline, a comprehensive tobacco use cessation coaching service that will 

assist residents in their efforts to quit tobacco use through the provision of individualized 

counseling, information, and self-help materials through both telephonic and digital 

communications. 

The RFP is available in electronic format on the State Contracting Portal at 

https://portal.ct.gov/DAS/CTSource/BidBoard, on the Department’s website at 

https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Request-For-Proposals/Request-for-Proposals, or from the 

Department’s Official Contact: Allison Sullivan, 860-509-8251, DPHTobacco@ct.gov. 

 

RESPONSES MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN JULY 13, 2023 AT 2:00 PM EASTERN DAYLIGHT 

SAVINGS TIME. 

 
 

https://portal.ct.gov/DAS/CTSource/BidBoard
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